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Please let do not get rid of vote by mail. It’s one of the best things in Oregon. It’s 

easy, better allows for time to weigh the issues, it’s private, you don’t have to stand in 

line, no risk of being threatened at a polling place, and is just a very sensible 

approach to voting. Those trying to rid the state of vote-by-mail are not trying to make 

the system better, they are trying to destroy something that works perfectly well for 

Oregonians. Please do not make in-person voting the standard in Oregon.  


